Beard, Rene <rbeard@aging.sc.gov>
Roberts, John <robertsj@aging.sc.gov>
Dickinson, Gerry <gdickinson@aging.sc.gov>
Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
10/3/2014 11:12:35 AM

New Address for Upper Savannah

Hey John and Gerry,
Just wanted to make sure you guys noted the new address for Upper Savannah starting on Oct 13th.
Rene

From: Vanessa Wideman [mailto:vwideman@uppersavannah.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2014 4:41 PM

To: Aging, PSA Help

Subject: FW: olsa registration

We have registered two new employees to scaccess:

David Hays
Ericca Livingston

Also please note our new address after
October 13, 2014
Upper Savannah AAA/ADRC will be at

430 Helix Road
Greenwood, SC 29646
All phone numbers will be the same. The above staff have were registered under the new address.

Thanks.

Vanessa Wideman
AAA Director
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